
Dear Chair Doherty and Members of the Committee, 
 
As a parent, I oppose this bill because my 
child’s medical information is private and belongs between us and our family doctor. On a related note, 
these exact kind of invasive, paternalistic bills pushed by Oregon Democrats are going to lead to a 
regrettable outcome in the next election. 
 
Regards,  
Nicolle Aleman  
202 Meadow Slope Dr 
Talent, OR 97540  
 


